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11th February 2021 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 210125.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 

1. Which CCGs do you currently provide NEPTS for? 
2. Do you subcontract any of your NEPTS to private providers? 

3. If so, please list which providers you currently use, by CCG. 

4. What percentage of your total journeys do you subcontract to private 

providers, by CCG? 

5. What is the approximate cost of the annual charges paid to each 

provider for the provision of NEPTS (i.e. the annual cost of the service), 

by CCG, for the last three years (year end 31 March)? 

a. 2017/18 

b. 2018/19 

c. 2019/20 

 
 
The Trust does not provide any PTS services (NEPTS) as noted below, therefore we 
cannot provide any answers to the questions below. 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
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